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DATE:  March 8, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: In-Person Site Visit Notice 
 
RE:  Brown Theater Dimming Rack Replacement (Phase 2) Invitation to Bid 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
 
Houston First Corporation has elected to schedule an in-person site visit in connection with the 
referenced Brown Theater Dimming Rack Replacement (Phase 2) Invitation to Bid at 1:00 p.m. 
on March 8, 2022. The tour will assemble and depart from the loading dock of Wortham Theater 
Center, located at 510 Preston St., Houston, Texas 77002. 
 
This notice becomes part of the referenced Invitation to Bid automatically upon issuance and shall 
supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting a bid, 
Bidders are deemed to have reviewed this notice and incorporated its content into their bid. 


